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I am a resident physician in psychiatry in Maine and am deeply concerned about the 
current gun legislation in our state. I am strongly in support of LD 2283. I work with 
suicidal patients on a daily basis and ask about access to guns as part of each crisis 
assessment, but have no current ability to restrict suicidal patients access to guns 
during this incredibly vulnerable time in their life. Please help the individuals and 
families seeking crisis resources in our state by passing LD 2283. LD2283 would 
enable us to do our job of enacting safety plans with our most vulnerable patients. 
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